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Notice of Public Hearing on Application for a Drilling Permit on
April 16, 2019 at 10:00 a.m.

Notice is hereby given that Cockrell Investment Partners, LP (Belding Farms),
has made application for a Drilling Permit with the Middle Pecos Groundwater
Conservation District. Belding Farms is requesting to re-complete Well #25
(MPGCD# 2005011506) into an Edwards Trinity well. Well #25 is currently
completed and authorized to produce groundwater from the Rustler Aquifer.
Well #25 is located on 233.51 acres in Survey T&P RR CO Block 3 Section
100 Property ID #3467, approximately 1 mile West of FM 2037 and Old Alpine
Hwy in Pecos County, Texas.

Well #25 is proposed to be re-completed to 700-800 feet in depth into the
Edwards Trinity Aquifer. The Hearing will be held on April 16, 2019 at 10:00
a.m., at 405 North Spring Drive (MPGCD Office), Ft. Stockton, TX. If you would
like more information about this application or the District’s procedures, you may
contact the District at (432) 336-0698, P.O. Box 1644, Fort Stockton, Texas 79735,
or review the application at 405 North Spring Drive, Fort Stockton, Texas. If you
would like to be a party in support or in opposition of this permit, you must
attend this hearing prepared to describe how you would be affected by the
permit proposed by the application and how your interests are within the
District’s regulatory authority. Alternatively, you may provide public comment
at this hearing although these comments will not be considered evidence in the
hearing on the application. The Applicant may be contacted by mail at 705 S. FM
2037, Fort Stockton, TX 79735.

Ty Edwards
General Manager
Middle Pecos Groundwater Conservation District



